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info@pridedisposal.com 

Family owned and operated since 1986 

Calendars available online:       
     www.pridedisposal.com 

  Click on the Schedules button 

on the homepage. Other    

features include: 

• Weather related updates  

• Up-to-date recycling info 

• Holiday collection           

information 

• Blog 

Online Bill Pay 

  Pay your bill online using a 

debit/credit card and/or sign 

up for paperless billing. 

  It is easy & free to use. Look 

for your unique ID number to 

register (printed on your    

invoice). 

Connect with Pride        
Disposal via social media 

  We have holiday collection   
reminders, recycling tips, 
event updates, bad weather 
collection information, and 
other fun and helpful         
customer information. Please 
connect with us on these 
sites! 

 

         Twitter 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 

 

 

www.facebook.com/
PrideDisposal 

 

     Instagram 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 
 

Split-Body trucks may be serving your home! 
 

We’ve added more split-body trucks to our fleet, and you may have 
noticed a driver stopping at our home and picking up two separate 
commodities! In addition to your garbage, the driver may also pick 
up yard debris or recycling. Don’t be alarmed, the drivers aren’t 
mixing materials, the material is going into separate compartments 
on the truck. These trucks all have two compartments with a      
diverter panel at the opening, which allows the driver to keep the 
two materials separate during collection. These trucks make our 
collection more efficient, and we will continue to add more to our 
fleet.  

 

Recycle+ 
This optional program for hard to recycle materials is now       
available in most of our service areas! Recycle+ is available for 
residential customers in the following jurisdictions: 
• Sherwood 
• King City 
• Durham 
• Beaverton 
• Urban Unincorporated Washington County 
 

To learn more about this program, visit our website. There is an 
additional charge for this optional service.  

https://pridedisposal.com/residents/recycle-plus 



Shred old documents and paperwork securely. 

   Pride Document Shredding offers shredding services at your home or business, with one time,      
occasional, or regular shredding. Secure drop off is also available at the Pride Depot in Sherwood. 
Whether at your home or place of business, disposing of intact confidential information is a risk.  
Contact us to have it shredded and protect yourself and/or your customers from this risk. 

   Pre-paid shred bags for $5. Purchase a paper bag (grocery bag size) for $5 from the Pride     
office. Take the bag home, fill it with paper to be shredded, and bring it back to the recycling depot 
to be shredded when it is convenient for you. If you have more than one grocery bag size to shred, 
we also offer a red bin or 60-gallon tote size for shredding on-site. 

   Please call Pride Document Shredding at 503-625-0725 for pricing and other information on       
services available. You can also visit our website: www.prideshred.com. 

Subscribe to Pride Disposal’s E-newsletter! 

Have you signed up for our e-newsletter yet? This is a great way to stay up to date 
on weather delays, holiday collection schedules, recycling information, and more! This 
is the quickest way for you to receive relevant information about your services.  
 

You will receive notification in advance if we’re coming to pick up on a holiday or if 
your services are delayed for any reason. You’ll also know if the weather has         
impacted our ability to provide service, and if so, when we’ll be able to make up that 
service.  

 We promise we won’t spam your inbox!     
Typically we will only send one out no more 
than once per month, unless there are service 
delays due to weather or hazardous air quality 
that would require more frequent notifications.  
 

   

 

     Subscribe 

        today! 
 

 


